
Mayor’s Report  

for 
November 18, 2024 Assembly Meeting 

 
 

 

1. Seeking Letters of Interest:  The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of 
interest from citizens who wish to serve the community as Board Member to 

the Southeast Alaska Power Agency (SEAPA) for calendar year 2025.  The 
Assembly will appoint one voting member and one alternate to the SEAPA 
Board. 

 
The Assembly is also accepting letters of interest from citizens who wish to 

serve the community by filling one of the vacant seats on the following Borough 
Boards until the October 2025 Municipal Election: 
 

 Parks & Recreation Advisory Board – one vacant seat 
 Planning Commission – one vacant seat 

 
Letters of interest may be submitted to Clerk Thompson at the Borough offices 
located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK  

99833; or by emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.  
 

2. Happy Thanksgiving:  The Borough Assembly wishes everyone a happy and 
healthy Thanksgiving holiday.  May we all remember and cherish what we are 

thankful for in our lives.  
  

3. Chamber Tree Lighting Event:  The Chamber of Commerce will be hosting 

the Tree Lighting Event on November 29th in the Municipal Building parking lot. 
The event begins with food vendors on Nordic Drive at 5:00 p.m., parade line-

up with goodies and candles between IGA and Petersburg Properties at 5:15 
p.m., and the parade kick-off at 5:30 p.m.  Come and enjoy the fun! 
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